
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/12/2012 3:40:30 PM

'henry.pielage@cpuc.ca.gov' (henry.pielage@cpuc.ca.gov)
Kraska, David (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E Advice 4058-E: Responses to DRA-04 and DRA-05

Dear Mr. Hank Pielage:

Attached are PG&E's data responses to DRA-04 and DRA-05 (follow-up questions to PG&E's 
responses to DRA-02 and DRA-03, respectively).

If you have any problems opening the files, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

SB GT&S 0666870
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